
Holy Communion Breakfast Program  
Annual Report for 2022


It was determined in late calendar year 2022 that an effort 
would be made to reinstitute the breakfast program at Holy 
Communion beginning in calendar year 2023.  The program 
offers a full service breakfast to all members of the church 
and their invited guests/visitors.  


The breakfast is served on selected Sundays basically 
following the calendar school year.  Exceptions are made for 
special occasion Sundays and holiday Sundays. Currently 
fifteen plus people have volunteered to serve as breakfast 
cooks/facilitators.  The tentative dates and cooking crews for 
breakfast service for the the first half of the year are as 
follows:    


January 15, 2023-Chester Hines will lead the cooking crew

February 5, 2023-Rudy Walz will lead the cooking crew

February26, 2023-Gretchen Wilkes, Karen Payne and Earl 
Bonds will lead the cooking crew

March 12, 2023-Jean Parker will lead the cooking crew; 
Hal Parker and Loretta Go will serve on her team

March 26, 2023-Donna Baudendistel and Liz Peoples will 
lead the cooking crew

April 23, 2023-Open date for a cooking crew

May 7, 2023-Open date for a cooking crew

May 21, 2023-Open date for a cooking crew




Additional cooks/facilitators to date are Michael Salsich, 
Kellie McCoy, Kari Potts, MaryAnn Hatlelid, Elizabeth 
Hines. The breakfast is currently requesting and recruiting 
additional cooks/facilitators to serve on the Breakfast 
Program Committee.


Respectfully submitted,

Chester Hines, Jr., Deacon



